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'-December 5, 1969 y- '

J. P. O'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

DUKE POWER CE%0CONEE 1, 2 AND 3), LICENSE NOS. CPPR-33, 34 AND 35,
DOCKET NO.. 270 AND 287

The attached report of an inspection of the subject facility by our
inspectors on November 3-5, 1969,'is forwarded for information. There
were no items of nonconformance detected during the inspection.

A program has been developed by Bechtel for repairing the containment
building liner plate laminations reported in CO Report No. 50-269/69-8.
This problem is considered resolved.

Two nonconformance items, detected during the previous inspection, involving
welding procedure and welder qualification practices have been corrected.

With ' he arrival of the second Unit 1 steam generator scheduled for Decembert
and the Unit 1 reactor vessel scheduled for January 1970, the construction
pace should pick up considerably within the next two or three months.

' %}
W. C. Seidl

00:II:WCS Senior Reactor Inspector

Enclosure:
C0 Ept. Nos.. 50-269/69-9,270/69-8

and 287/69-8 (Murphy)

cc: E. G. Case, DRS
R. S. Boyd, DEL (2)
S. Levine, DRL (6)
D. J. Skovholt, DRL'(3)
L. Kornblith, Jr., CO'
R. W. Kirkman,~CO:I
B. H. Grier, CO:III
D. I. Walker, CO:IV
R. W. Smith, CO:V
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